
 
 
 
 

 
Date: January 27th, 2021 

 
To: All Bidders 
From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit 
Subject: RFP MEX 02-2021 
 

Amendment No 01: RFP MEX 02-2021 
 
 

Reference is made to IDLO RFP MEX 02-2021 issued on January 8th, 2021 for Mexico Baseline and 
Pilot Testing through IDLO Tenders website. 

 
Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.  
 

 
1. Query 1: The contracted consultant will undertake will design the web based survey 

reference in page 18 (point a. web-based survey for all course participants and then pilot 
test the survey (and other instruments) as referenced on page 19 in point c. (pilot test the 
L3 Assessment data collection instruments with a sample (of approximately 95 police 
officers, referenced at the top of page 18) who have successfully completed the IDLO 
delivered courses OR the contracted consultant will design the web-based survey and also 
apply it to ALL course participants who have successfully completed an IDLO delivered 
course (from Sep 2017 and completed their course at least six months prior to L3 
Assessment) AND also apply other L3 data collection instrument to a sample of 
approximately 95 police officers who successfully completed an IDLO delivered courses.  
x Answer: The contracted consultant will design the web-based survey and also apply it to ALL 

course participants who have successfully completed an IDLO delivered course (from Sep 
2017 and completed their course at least six months prior to L3 Assessment) AND also apply 
other L3 data collection instruments to a sample of approximately 95 police officers who 
successfully completed an IDLO delivered courses.  

 
This letter serves to inform that Amendment No. 01 to RFP MEX 02-2021 will be posted in response 
to questions raised by Bidders. 
 
For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned [RFQ/ITB/RFP]. All other 
terms and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.  

 
We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer. 
 
 
Headquarters Procurement Unit 
IDLO 
 
 
 
 

 


